
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 6 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is:  The Great Fire  

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be completing lots of assessments with the children. 

We will be looking at our Marvellous Mistakes and learning how to use 
purple fix it pens to make corrections. 

Mathematics In Maths we will be learning about 2D shapes and their properties. We 

will make some shape monsters too. We will also be completing our 
Maths Assessment. 

Topic On Monday we are very excited about the visitors coming to watch us 

learn! In Music we will be continuing to learn songs about The Great 
Fire of London. In PSHE we will be completing our final sessions for 

this half term with Jigsaw Jack. 

 

Please continue to listen to your child read every day. Remember to ask them questions 
about what they have read to improve their comprehension and inference. E.g. Where did 

Max go? Why did Jack run home? 

Spellings: Please practise them with your child in lots of different ways so that they 
know them by next Monday when they will be tested. Please do not write in the Spelling 

Books, they are just for the spelling lists. 

We hope that your children have had a fantastic first half term in Year 1! Have a 
wonderful half term. 

If you would like to follow your child’s class on Twitter please search for our 
usernames. 

1VH - @Miss_Hiles 

1AP - @MrsPowell1AP  

Best wishes, 

The Year 1 Team 


